
 

COVID-19 Transition arrangements for year 6 students 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Since Icknield High School closed on Monday 23rd March in support of the Government's 

National Strategy for combating the spread of the Coronavirus we have been working to 
ensure that when we start to re-open it will be within a safe environment for students 
and staff. 

 
Unfortunately, our Year 6 Induction day and evening, planned for the 2nd July, has been 
cancelled as we will not be able to adhere to the health and safety advice the Government 

has published. 

I would, however, like to take the opportunity to welcome you and your child to Icknield 

High School.  

Parents/Carers are vital to the wellbeing and progress of the students in this school and 

your support is one of the reasons we have been so successful. This five year partnership 
is key to upholding the standards and values at Icknield whilst allowing your child to 

develop their full potential and achieve the best academic results they can.  

Due to the current situation we find ourselves in we are finding new ways of working, 

including how we manage transition arrangements. We are working hard with our Primary 
feeder schools to get background information on your child, by working remotely using 

various social media platforms.  

We need ALL parents and carers to complete vital Essential Details and Permissions 
forms, which we would normally do during the Induction evening, but this year we have 

moved online. This information is essential, so that we can prepare for your child’s start 

at Icknield, when the Government announces the planned return for Year 7. 

The Essential Details and Permissions Forms can be found on our school 
website, under the Transition tab on the menu bar. 

www.icknield.beds.sch.uk 

Please can you complete and submit these forms by Friday 19th June 2020. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Rankin    Mrs V Siriboe   Mrs D Beckett            

Pastoral Leader, Year 7  Transition Officer  Pastoral Support Officer 

  

 

http://www.icknield.beds.sch.uk/

